
The  Pittsburgh  Parks
Conservancy,  in  partnership
with the City of Pittsburgh, is
accepting  bids  for  the
Schenley  Park  Café  and
Visitors  Center  Renovation.
Sealed bids must be received
by December  14  at  4:00
p.m.  at  the  Pittsburgh
Parks Conservancy, 317 E.
Carson Street, West Tower,
Suite  230,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15219, where they will  be
publicly  opened  promptly
on the  same day.  For  the
complete Invitation to Bid,
please  visit
https://pittsburghparks.o
rg/about/consulting-
opportunities/  or  the
Pittsburgh  Parks
Conservancy  office.  Bid
submissions must be made
in  accordance  with  the
instructions,  terms,  and
conditions described in the
complete  Invitation  to  Bid
and Bid Package. There will
be  an  optional  pre-bid
conference on November
14  at  2:30pm  at  the
Schenley  Park  Café  and
Visitors  Center,  101
Panther  Hollow  Road
Pittsburgh,  PA  15213.  The
Bid  Package  (Project
Manual and Drawings) will
be available on November
8  from  Accu-Copy
Reprographics  at
https://planroom.accu-
copy.com
/public.php.   Compliance
is  required  with  the
Pennsylvania  Prevailing
Wage Act of 1961, P.L. 987,
No. 442; Title VI and other
applicable provisions of the
Civil  Rights  Act  of  1964;
the  Department  of  Labor
Equal  Opportunity  Clause
(41 CFR 60 -1.4); Executive
Order 11625 (Utilization of
Minority  Business
Enterprise);  Executive
Order 12138 (Utilization of
Female  Business
Enterprise);  in  compliance
with  Section  504  of
Rehabilitation  Act  of  1973
and  Americans  with
Disabilities Act of 1990; the
Allegheny  County
MBE/WBE  Program
enacted  July,  1981,  which
sets  forth  goals  of  13
percent  Minority  and  2
percent  Female  Business
Enterprise;  and  the
Allegheny  County
Ordinance  #6867-12,
setting  forth  goals  of  5
percent  Veteran  Owned
Small Businesses.


